Newton Nottingham LLP – Increased security measures on the former RAF site 
NO ACCESS sign to be erected
Over the school holidays, for safety reasons and to ensure surrounding crops are protected in the current very dry conditions, NNLLP will be displaying a NO ACCESS sign to prevent use of the cut through from the housing development to the bridleway. 
This is intended to prevent anyone using the former airfield site as a play area or for other leisure activities. NNLLP request that access from the front of Firefly Close should stop – NNLLP reserve the right to fence off this area if access is continued to be used
[bookmark: _GoBack]NNLLP say that the security of the site buildings will also be improved, and the Security team have been asked to be extra vigilant to enforce this decision, made to discourage anyone from wandering onto the air field away from designated paths. 
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